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Newsletter No. 3 

17th September 2021 

COVID Update 
We will be re-introducing the one-way system from 

Monday 20th as the volume of traffic in and out of the 

school gate near the village hall can be quite high in the 

mornings and after school.  Can I also please remind you 

that we would still ask if all adults could please wear a face 

mask whilst on the school site.   

If your child is showing any symptoms of COVID - a high 

temperature, continuous cough or loss of smell and/or 

taste please ensure that a PCR test is booked and the 

child self isolates until the test is returned.   

Our Value for this month is Respect 

KIT OUT THE NATION 
The latest BBC Local Radio Make a Difference Campaign was 

launched on Saturday 4th September – and it’s called Kit Out the 

Nation. It was supposed to run for a month, but has now been 

extended until 12 October 2021. 

The aim is to ask the people of Northamptonshire to donate new 

and nearly new sports equipment to help children and young 

people get more active. 

If you would like to donate, please use the drop off zones (see 

link below).  

https://www.northamptonshiresport.org/uploads/kotn-drop-

off-zones-7.jpg?v=1631291001 

If you are unable to get to any of the drop off zones, please feel 

free to drop any donations into school and we will take these to 

the Daventry drop off when we go swimming on a Friday. 

Full more details; 

www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/articles/3yrtgmkfHBbsXfQfYkJp7

CF/make-a-difference  

Dates for the Diary 
September 

Wed 22nd Yr 3 & 4 WOW Day 

Friday 24th Community Worship – Respect 

October 

Wed 13th New Intake Open Day 

Monday 18th Individual School Photos 

Tuesday 19th Individual School Photos 

Tuesday 19th Parents Evening 3.40 – 5.00 

Wed 20th Parents Evening 3.40 – 5.00 

Thursday 21st Parents Evening 5.00 – 7.00 

Friday 22nd Harvest Service in Church 

Friday 22nd Term Ends 

November 

Monday 1st Staff Training Day 

Tuesday 2nd School Opens to Pupils 

HEADTEACHER AND VALUES STARS 

    
 

Fixed Play Apparatus 
Please can I remind you that children are not 
permitted to use the fixed play apparatus before and 
after the school day as these areas are not 
supervised by our staff.   

     

Arrangements for Church 
 

As it is our first Community gathering in quite a while 

next Friday, we wanted to let you know the 

precautions we have put in place: 

• Children and parents will enter the Church via 

the front door and leave via the back the 

door.   

• Parents need to sit at the back of the Church 

and the school will occupy the front. 

• All adults to wear a face covering and gel 

upon entry and exit.   

 

Athough we realise it may be difficult, please can you 

you limit the number of adults to one per family in 

order to reduce the numbers in the Church and take 

personal responsibility for your own safety. 
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